
February 17, 1969 

Mr. Jae W. Cris ey 
Fulton Plumbing Col'Ilpany 
443 Stonewall Street. S . W . 
Atlanta, Georgia 30313 

Dear Mr. Crissey: 

May I acknowledge receipt of your letter of 
February 14 regarding a recent ordinance affecting 
plumbers to connect appliances. 

Your indicated enclosure was not with your letter, 
however. I am. asking Mr. B ill Wofford, Building 
In pector. to furnish me with a report. I will in 
turn furni h you with a detailed report of the ordinance 
upon hearing from M r . Wofford. 

Sincerely, 

Ivan Allen, Jr. 
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